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April 11, 2012 

 

By email to: Councils 9246, 9844, 11359, 3239, 5540, 9775, 9846, 8853 

 

 

Dear Worthy Grand Knights, 

 

As part of our 105 Anniversary celebrations and to raise awareness in the community of the Knights 

of Columbus, Westminster Council 1283 will have an entry in the Hyack International Parade on 

May 26, 2012. 

 

Our entry in the Parade will include the Knights of Columbus Santa Maria Float, the Fourth Degree 

Honor Guard, along with members of our Council and surrounding area Councils. 

 

We would like your support by providing as many of your members as possible to march in the 

parade. The dress code is white shirt and tie, dress pants and your Council blazer, or navy blazer. 

Details of the starting location, etc. will be provided after your reply on May 12. 

 

We will host all our participants to a reception following the parade at St. Peter’s Church Hall for a 

light lunch. 

 

Please reply to me by email at rgiddens@shaw.ca with your number of participants by May 12, so 

we can plan for the lunch. 

 

Thank you in advance. 

 

 

Vivat Jesus, 

 

 
 

Rod Giddens, 

Grand Knight 
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